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CLASS NEWSLETTERS/HOMEWORK  

Dear families, 
 
We will be starting to send homework tasks this week, details of when these have will be issued and should be 
returned is in the letters linked below. This session, as well as a homework jotter, we will also issuing a 
homework folder for all items to be kept in and returned to the school.  
 
In some classes, will also be sending home a reading book for your child to read through to support their 
fluency and comprehension. It’s important that this reading book is kept in their bag as they will need to use 
it for learning tasks in class the next day. An ask that if you come across any old reading books, these are 
returned to the school. This prevents us from using funds to replace them unnecessarily.  
 
Please also find linked your child’s “Welcome” letter from their class teacher. This should give you information 
on what will be happening within the class within this first term so that you can support the learning at 
home. A summary of some of the key information regarding homework issue/return days and P.E. days for 
Term 1 are also listed below. 
 

Class and Teacher 
Homework Issue/Return 

Days 
P.E. Days 

Link to 
Newsletter 

Primary 1 – Miss. Jackson 
(@MissJackson_NPS) 

Issued Monday, Return 
Friday 

Indoor: Tuesday 
Outdoor: Thursday 

Primary 1 Letter 

Primary 2/1 – Mrs. Brown 
(@MrsBrown_NPS) 

Issued Monday, Return 
Friday 

Indoor: Tuesday 
Outdoor: Wednesday 

Primary 2/1 
Letter 

Primary 3 – Ms. Swan/Mrs. 
Henderson (@MsSwMrsHend_NPS) 

Issued Tuesday, Return 
Friday or Monday 

Indoor: Wednesday 
Outdoor: Thursday 

Primary 3 Letter 

Primary 4 – Miss Graham 
(@MissGraham_NPS) 

Issued Monday, Return 
Friday 

Indoor: Thursday 
Outdoor: Tuesday 

Primary 4 Letter 

Primary 5 – Mrs. Carr 
(@MrsCarr_NPS) 

Issued Monday, Return 
Friday 

Swimming/Sportshall 
on a Wednesday 

Primary 5 Letter 

Primary 6/5 – Mrs. McGuire 
(@MrsMcGuire_NPS) 

Issued Monday, Return 
Friday 

Indoor: Wednesday 
Outdoor: Tuesday 

Primary 6/5 
Letter 

Primary 6 – Mrs. Bauer 
(@MrsBauer_NPS) 

Issued Monday, Return 
Friday 

Indoor: Monday 
Outdoor: Tuesday 

Primary 6 Letter 

Primary 7 – Mr. MacNab 
(@MrMacNab_NPS) 

Issued Monday, Return 
Friday 

Indoor: Monday 
Outdoor: Thursday 

Primary 7 Letter 

 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/eObZPM8Xvo9hBABi?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/pTZegEvREEoBjhcZ?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/pTZegEvREEoBjhcZ?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/LT1RbGCjkDtyJ2GL?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/AWw9eFwitU2AGmwI?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/TYYQBZQp7cfVhlO8?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/8RaxbbwDDtCPu7HH?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/8RaxbbwDDtCPu7HH?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/uia2i8R1blPBJIyp?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/9AHEBIFPVpH3Eojf?ref=Link


                                                              

A reminder that we’re hoping you’ll be able to join us on Friday 20th September 2024 for our Open Morning to 
see some of the learning that has been taking place already! 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please get in touch with our school office. They will then be able to 
direct your query to whoever is best placed in the school to assist. You can contact our office on enquiries-at-
netherton@northlan.org.uk or by calling 01698 522721. 
  
Kind regards,   
 

 
Mr. MacNab 
Acting Principal Teacher 
nlmacnaba@northlan.org.uk  
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